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2) How many people who were admitted to hospital in the Auckland region due 
to hallucinogenic-induced psychosis or an accident caused 
by hallucinogenic-induced psychosis consequently lost their lives? 

No patients lost their lives within the Te Toka Tumai district as a consequence of an 
admission/event related to hallucinogenic-induced psychosis between 2009 to 2021 

How to get in touch 
If you have any questions, you can contact us at oia@adhb.govt.nz. 

If you are not happy with this response, you have the right to make a complaint to the 
Ombudsman. Information about how to do this is available at 
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or by phoning 0800 802 602.  

Nāku iti noa, nā 

Fionnagh Dougan 
Interim Northern Region Director 
Te Whatu Ora 




